
Good evening, Kiser Families! This is principal Merrie Conaway with an update regarding our 
afternoon car rider procedures.  Today, all students took home a green card with their name and a 
number on it.  Please keep this in your car and be prepared to display in your windshield upon 
entering the car rider line.  A staff member will record the number and provide you with a cone 
number—please proceed to the assigned cone and your child will either be there waiting or be on 
their way to you.  How about for carpools and other adults picking up your child?  Just be sure the 
person picking up has your child’s number.  Thanks so much for your patience and assistance in 
helping our car line be as safe and efficient as possible.  


